AFG AWSC Report - Aug 19-21, 2016
District 10 DR - AISL Report

Hello to all,

We have 25 active groups in District 10 with great participation at our business
meetings. The summer attendence is usually down a little..On the odd months we have
our business meeting and on the even months we have a workshop.

June’s workshop was about healthy meetings. We used the guideline, Task Force:
Identify, Gather and Present Practices that Demonstrate a Healthy, Triving Group
2015 World Service Conference. Copies were made for the members not able to
attend and were passed out at our next business meeting.

We have all our District Chair positions filled except for the Alateen Chair. Some
members have had to step down so this is not our origional group, but we have been
blessed and someone has been there to step up and participate...

Everyone of our Chairs have gone above and beond what is expected of them.

Our News Letter now comes out once a month now. We are getting updates in
meetings all the time which keeps our CMA,Records Chair allert. We have a busy
traveling support Chair. Always on the go. At our District meetings there is a Book
Raffel $1.00 a ticket, the winner gets to pick any book. Our web page is outstanding.
Our phone volenteers are awesome, and ready to help all callers. There is never any
doubt as to when and where we can find a meeting. We have a raffle at all the District
meeting, need our Chair to keep it al organized. Our Spainsh Chair is kept busy with 3
groups and the Intergroup. Last but not least for the first time we have all 3 Outreach
postitions filled. They participated in the AA Convention this year. They presented an
Adult Child Workshop. “Participation is the Key to Harmony”

Love in Service,

Nancy C, DR District 10
Colleen Mc, AISL District 10






